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1. Headline 
Notice of new UKCA marking added to products or their packaging 

 
2. What’s new? 

We hereby inform you that CE-compliant products manufactured from 1 October 2021 will 
include a new UKCA marking. This change is to comply with the newly introduced regulations 
UKCA (United Kingdom Conformity Assessed) by the British Government. 
 

3. Details 
The following sticker with the UKCA marking and the UK importer will be affixed on CE-compliant 
products such as light units, control units, and cables. 

 

Image of affixed sticker on the packaging 

 

4. Performance impact 
No change in product specifications or performance 
 

5. Remark 
Please note that products shipped between October and December 2021 may or may not have 
the UKCA marking if manufactured before the effective date. From 1 January 2022, all relevant 
products will have the UKCA marking when shipped. 
 

6. Reference for UKCA 
Please refer to the following URL administrated by the British Government. 
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https://www.gov.uk/guidance/using-the-ukca-marking 
The UKCA is a British product marking that was created to replace the CE marking following 
Brexit. Products that are placed on the market in Great Britain (England, Wales and Scotland) 
require this marking from 1 January 2021. Up to 31 December 2021, manufacturers are still 
permitted to bring products exclusively carrying the CE marking onto the British market. 
Afterwards, the UKCA marking must be used and related requirements implemented. Up to the 
end of 2022, manufacturers are allowed to “provisionally” use the UKCA marking on their 
products. This can be implemented by adding the relevant marking to the operating manual, an 
additional marking or similar. From 2023, the UKCA marking must, in most cases, be affixed 
directly to the product. 
 

For any further inquiries, please feel free to contact us. 
 Thank you.  

CCS Global Sales Control section 


